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The Georgia Composite Medical Board (GCMB) held a teleconference meeting on June 

17, 2013 at 2 Peachtree Street, NW 36
th

 Floor, Atlanta, GA  30303 to consider Medical 

Board Matters. 

 

Board members in attendance on June 17, 2013 were: 

 William Butler, MD, Chairperson 

 John Antalis, MD  

 Gilbert Chandler, III, M.D. 

Daniel Deloach, MD 

Alexander S. Gross, M.D.  

Alice A. House, M.D. 

Kathy Kinlaw, Consumer Member 

Cami McGarity, Consumer Member 

Krishna Mohan, MD 

Trey Powell, M.D. 

David W. Retterbush, M.D.  

William S. Sightler, MD 

Wendy Troyer, MD 

Richard Weil, MD, Vice Chairperson 

Charles White, D.O. 

 

Representatives from the Attorney General’s Office 

Janet Wray, Senior Assistant Attorney General 

 

Board Staff present: 

LaSharn Hughes, Executive Director 

Tony Winborn, Director of Investigations 

Jean Sumner, Medical Director 

Betsy Cohen, Staff Attorney 

Phyllis White, Operations Analyst 

 

Dr. Butler called the meeting to order at 7:00 a.m. 

 

The Board reviewed the proposed pain clinic application, and made suggestions. 

 

Dr. Gross and Dr. Retterbush agreed to review the application with the suggested 

changes.  

 

Dr. Butler appointed a committee of Dr. Retterbush, Dr. Troyer, Dr. Chandler, Dr. Gross 

and Dr. Butler to review the application with changes before publishing. 

 

Dr. Weil motioned and Dr. Chandler seconded the motion to set the expiration date to 

June 30 of odd number years. 
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Dr. Retterbush moved to go into Closed Session to discuss investigative matters. Dr 

Chandler seconded and it carried unanimously. 

 

Dr. Butler declared Open Session. 

 

The Board took the following actions. 

1. 20131727 - Approved Private Consent Order 

2. 20131658 - Approved Private Consent Order 

3. 20131677 - Approved Private Consent Order. 

 

There being no further business to conduct, Dr. Gross moved that the June 17, 2013 

teleconference meeting be adjourned at 7:40 a.m. Dr. Retterbush seconded the motion 

and it carried. 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________                        _____________________________ 

          William Butler, MD                                              LaSharn Hughes, MBA 

          Chairperson                                                             Executive Director 

 

 

 

 


